
 
Notice 

 
May 30, 2019 

UPCOMING DOWNTOWN ROAD CLOSURES 
City Fibre Optic-Project 

 
 
 
The City of Terrace has awarded a contract to StandGuard Enterprises Inc for 
installation of underground fibre-optic cable in the roadway from City Hall to the 
Aquatic Centre. The fibre-optic route will follow Lazelle Ave, Sparks St, Park Ave, 
and Kalum St. The project is expected to begin the week of Monday June 3, 2019. 
 
The fibre-optic project will require temporary closures of the sidewalk, parking 
lane and business accesses along the route. Affected businesses will be notified in 
advance by Standguard. 
 
Occasional road closures in the downtown area will also be required. Detours will 
be provided and only one road will be closed at a time, with each closure lasting 
approximately 8 hours. Planned road closures locations include: 
 

- Lazelle Avenue (between Eby and Munroe) 
- Eby Street (between Lazelle and Park) 
- Sparks Street (at the Park Ave dog-leg) 
- Kalum Street (between Park and Davis) 

 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this project and we thank you 
for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions please contact: 
  
 

 
Chris Cordts 

Engineering Manager, City of Terrace 
250 615-4042 

 
 

 
Tony Davey 

Standguard Enterprises Inc 
778 988-3403 

 


